
Important Notice: Holiday Service 

Interruption 

Dear Valued Franchise Partner, 

We wish to inform you that due to the upcoming holiday season, there will be a temporary 

interruption in our services. Please see the details below: 

Service Interruption Details 

• Start Date: December 24, 2023 

• End Date: January 2, 2024 

• Resumption of Services: January 3, 2024 

During this period, we encourage you to plan accordingly and inform your clients about our 

holiday schedule. We appreciate your understanding and support. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 

• Email: support@franchise.com 

• Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Thank you for your cooperation and wishing you a happy holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Your Franchise Management Team 


